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KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             July 22, 2019 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     
 

Deputy Chief Hanson Awarded H. D. Crossnine Award 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue Deputy Chief Shawn Hanson was awarded the Southeastern 

Association of Fire Chiefs’ H.D. Crossnine Award during the 91st Annual Leadership Conference 

held in Murfreesboro, TN last week.  The award commemorates the contributions of retired 

Memphis, TN Fire Marshal Deputy Chief Herbert D. Crossnine who contributed greatly to the 

Association’s efforts to develop fire safety standards in line with fire service values and the needs 

of communities.  Deputy Chief Hanson was selected because of her exceptional performance in 

fire safety initiatives and community involvement.   

Deputy Chief Hanson has been recognized on several occasions.  The Florida Fire Marshals and 

Inspectors Association named Hanson Fire Marshal of the Year in in 2014.  In 2015 Chief Hanson 

received the Fire Safety Commendation Medal from the National Society of the Sons of the 

American Revolution.  The Collier County Board of County Commissioners issued Chief Hanson 

a Proclamation for her outstanding leadership in the business community for her efforts to improve 

fire inspections and life safety services.  In 2015, she was recognized by the State Fire Marshal, 

Chief Financial Officer Jeff Atwater, as the State of Florida Fire Marshal of the Year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**** 

L to R: Fire Chief Kingman Schuldt, 

Deputy Chief Shawn Hanson,  

Fire Chief Eddie Phillips (retired). 


